
The Mundella News 

 

 

Term 6 Week 2 June 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
What a busy couple of weeks we have had at Mundella and what a busy few months we 
have ahead of us! 
 
I hope that you have been making the most of the warmer weather and that the celebration 
opportunities for the Jubilee were well spent and memorable. 
 
I was pleased that the school was able to provide each child with a commemorative Queen 
Elizabeth coin but, in addition to these, the government has printed a book for each of them 
too. These are really nice additions to their memory boxes and may be future collectibles! 
 
Unfortunately we will not be able to run our Summer Club this August. We had every 
intention of providing a similar service to last year but we will be 'enjoying' some 
considerable building work instead. 
 
Indeed, we have been fortunate enough to be provided with the funding, over £400k, to 
complete some building projects around school. The first project will see a number of doors 
and walls replaced and improved across the entirety of the school but the second, and 
rather more exciting, will see the building of a new school entrance and reception area. 
 
Although the second project is not likely to be completed before Christmas, when finished it 
will mean that visitors will enter school from Black Bull Road, down the side of the school 
and enter via a new vestibule and front office. This project has been wanted for a long time 
and we are pleased that our joining Veritas MAT has enabled it to become a reality. 
 
Have a great weekend and remember to stay safe in the sun. 
 
Frazer E. Westmorland 
 

Dates for Diary 

 
-  23rd-24th June: Year 5 Camp 

Out 

- 24th June: Year R Assembly, 

parents are invited to attend 

at 2:30pm 

- 27th June: Years 2, 3 & 4 

Charivari Making Session 

1:30pm-3:00pm, parents who 

have returned slips to attend. 

- Clubs end week ending 1st 

July 

- 4th July: Years R & 1 Sports 

Day 

- 5th July: Years 2, 3 & 4 Sports 

Day 

- 6th July: Years 5 & 6 Sports 

Day 

- 7th & 8th July Transition Days 

 

Fundella 
 

For the last couple of weeks we have been running a toddler group 
for parents and children on a Wednesday morning at the school 

field. This has been very successful so far and the children have been 
enjoying the variety of exciting activities we have to offer. 

All parents with children of a pre-school age (not just those with a 
sibling at Mundella) are welcome to attend from 9-10am, the session 

is free of charge and great fun! 

 

Reminders 

 

- Please return Year 5 camp 

out slips as soon as possible. 

Please also ensure the lunch 

slips for Friday 24th June are 

returned by Tuesday.  

 

- There are still some spaces 

for Years 2, 3 & 4 parents 

and children to take part in 

Charivari festival on 

Saturday 16th July. Please 

speak to your child’s 

teacher or the office if you 

would like a space. 

  


